
Wednesday 4th May 2022 

 

Class 4 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope you have had a lovely Easter break! 

Please find attached Class 4’s curriculum overview. This shows you what your child 
will be learning this summer term and ways you can enhance your child’s learning at 
this very important stage in their school career.  

It is incredibly important that your child quickly re-establishes their regular reading 
habits. They will need to read for at least twenty minutes a day, from a range of texts. 
Please try and find the time to sit with your child and ask them questions which will 
show they have a good understanding of their reading. They will each be given a 
bookmark with some question ideas for you to use. I expect each child to record their 
own reading in their reading diaries, which will need to be signed by an adult and 
brought in every day.  

As well as establishing regular reading habits, please ensure your child practises their 
multiplication and division facts through 10ticks and Stick & Split. Times table 
knowledge is essential to supporting your child across all aspects of their maths work. 
Playing 10ticks and Stick & Split daily will help them to become fluent in their 
knowledge. This term, we will also be reintroducing TT Rockstars. You can find this 
term’s KIRFs on Google Classroom to support your child’s learning at home. 

Year 6 SATs are timetabled from Monday 9th to Thursday 12th May 2022. 

A full P.E. kit will need to be brought into school and remain in school for the half 
term. This should include plain black trainers, plain black or navy shorts and joggers, a 
white t-shirt and a school jumper. 

If you have any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Roberts 


